
December 6, 2017 
 
Dear Parent Volunteer, 
 
Thank you for expressing interest in volunteering for your son/daughter’s ski 
trip.  Please complete all attached forms and return to Ms. Winkworth in 
room 28 by December 18, 2017.   
 
Please note that as of right now we are not certain if volunteers are 
required.  Once final numbers have been determined, Ms. Winkworth will 
be in contact with you. 
 
Please contact Ms. WInkworth with any questions or concerns at 
cwinkworth@sjsd.net . 
 
Thank you for expressing interest. 
 
Ms. Winkworth 
 
 
Parent Volunteer Information 
 
_____ I am available to chaperone for the grade 8 Asessippi Ski and 
Snowboard Trip February 7 & 8th, 2018. 
 
Name:  _______________________________ 

Phone Number:  __________________  Email:    ____________________________ 

Child’s Name:  _______________________________  Academic: _____________ 

 
_____  Skiing Experience  
 

Novice  Intermediate  Experienced 
 (0 – 4 times)  (5 – 15 times)  (16 + times) 
 
_____  Snowboarding Experience 
 

Novice  Intermediate  Experienced 
 (0 – 4 times)  (5 – 15 times)  (16 + times) 
 
Criminal Record Check:  YES  NO 
If yes, when was it completed:   ________________________________________ 
 
Child Abuse Check:  YES  NO 
If yes, when was it completed:   ________________________________________ 


